
ITEM 8 

MANAGER'S REPORT NO. 25 

COUNCIL MEETING Apr. 4/77 

Re: BOULEVARD TREE PLANTING PROGRAM IN THE 1977 C. I.P. 

The following report from the Director of Planning contains a comment as 
requested by Council on a statement contained in a letter from the Burnaby 
Beautification Committee which appeared on last week's agenda. 

This is for the information of Council. 

MUNICIPAL MANAGER 

DIREC.TOR OF PLANNING 

BOULEVARD TREE PLAijTING PROGRAM·rN· 

Pl~nning.Department 
March :30, 

.• . 

;': \At. the Council ,meeting ofMa:rch 2.8, 1977 Councii>r~c~ivea.a . 
::_· Jetter da.ted.Ma'rch ·11, · 1977. from the Chairman of'.thEt,Burr1aby. 
····Beautlficat"iOn Committee indicating their Cornmittee's.si:rong. 

support for the inclusion of a tree planting prOgram•in the· 
1977 CIP. . . . . 

This is to advise that a boulevard tree planting program is 
6uirently under preparation by the Planning Department for 
inclusion in the 1977 CIP. · 

CRL/nb 

cc c. R, Lowther 

- 11. G ... 




